
From: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 12:03 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 

 
Hello, ,  
 
I write in response to your Public Records Act request received by the Attorney General’s Office on 
July 18, 2024, in which you requested: “arraignments 7/12/24 and the crimes he was charged with.” 
Based on the first and last name submitted on the public records request form you completed, I 
have interpreted your request to be for records related to the arraignment of “Caleb Devarney” on 
July 12, 2024.  
 
In response to your request, below is a link to a press release that was issued by the Attorney 
General’s Office announcing the arraignment that occurred on July 12, 2024: 
https://ago.vermont.gov/blog/2024/07/12/st-albans-resident-charged-possession-child-sexual-
abuse-material. 
 
If my understanding of your request is incorrect, I ask that you please provide clarification.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
  
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
 




